
August 6, 1976 

Mr. Dennis L. Ziemann, Chief 
Operating Reactors - Br nc D et H\e 
Division of Operating , ry OC 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Subject: Mark I Containment Plant Unique Analysis 
Dresden Station Units 2 and 3 
Docket Numbers 50-237 and 50-249 

Dear Mr. Ziemann: 

Enclosed are 39 copies of NUTECH Report COM-01-040 titled, 
"Dresden Nuclear Generating Plant Units 2 and 3, Short 
Term Program Plant Unique Torus Support and Attached 
Piping Analysis". This report is referenced in Common ­
wealth Edison's letter, G. A. Abrell to D. A. Ziemann, 
dated August 6, 1976, having the same subject as above. 

Very truly yours, 

G. R. Edwards, P.E. 
Project Engineer 

cc: G. A. Abrell 
D. P. Galle 

Enclosure 

jaf 

8' I otf-




